MINUTES
Town of Marshall Board of Alderman

Special Meeting
April 13, 2023
5:30 p.m.

Mayor Nancy Allen called the meeting to order at 5:37 p.m.

Alderman in attendance were Thomas Jablonski, Aileen Payne, Christiaan Ramsey, and Laura Ponder Smith. Forrest
Gilliam, Town Administrator was also in attendance.

Forrest Gilliam, Town Administrator, provided a copy of all projected revenues and expenses for the General Fund and
Water and Sewer Fund for FY 2023-2024, based on assessment of current and past actual revenues and expenses and
consultation with department heads. Additional work is being done to refine a number of estimates highlighted on the
report provided to the Board. The Board discussed various items for potential funding in the upcoming budget.

Alderman Jablonski had to leave the meeting shortly after 6:00 p.m.

Upon motion by Alderman Ramsey, seconded by Alderman Smith the Board voted 3-0 to adjourn at 7:00 p.m.
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Néncy Afllen, Mayor Forrest Gilliam, Town Clerk




